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District Updates 
• We had a great meeting with Superintendent Beutner on Friday, March 1, 2019. I want to thank all of the 

PAC members who attended the sessions and asked great questions.  
• All In For Public Education Event took place on February 27 at the Museum of Tolerance. I found it 

inspirational to hear the stories of students who have participated in programs in our schools that have 
supported them towards 100% Graduation.  

• Scholastic “From Parent Involvement to Parent Empowerment” Development Sessions- 
March 13, 2019-Look-for’s in Engagement Rubric April 9, 2019-Assess Engagement Rubric Part I 
March 29, 2019-Finalize Indicators April 29, 2019-Assess Engagement Rubric Part II 

 

Committee Update 
PAC should identify two members who can participate in the District’s Attendance Committee. This committee 
meets once a month.  

 PCS Update 
I want to thank Diane Panossian, Heidi Mahmud and Danny Dixon and the rest of the PCS staff for the work they 
did while I was on a medical leave. I am very happy to be back at work.  We have a lot of work to do in the next 
few months. The Office of Parent and Community Services is here to support the PAC members and the PAC 
officers. Our goal is to make sure the PAC is functioning in order to complete the task designated by the State of 
California.  

Upcoming Central District Parent Committee Trainings: Winter/Spring 2019 
We sent a revision of the 2019 Central District Parent Committees Training Schedule.  Please plan on 
participating in as many of these as you can.  
March 8, 2019—Find out about California Education Code 
March 11, 2019—Multi-Tiered Systems of Support 
April 5, 2019—Suicide Prevention—Social Emotional Support 
April 8, 2019—School Experience Survey Results 
April 26, 2019—IEP (Repeat from the Fall requested by parents) 

 

 State Testing  

The State of California is going 
paperless regarding all State Testing 
results. Parents will be able to 
obtain student test results through 
their Parent Portal account. Parents 
need to enroll in Parent Portal. 

SBAC State Testing Window opened 
March 4, 2019 until June 7, 2019. 

Community Advisory Committee 
(CAC)—A state mandated committee 
that focuses on the Special Education 

Local Plan (SELPA) 

The application for the CAC for the 
2019-2021 term is available to 
download on the PCS website 
through March 29. See Lisa Porter if 
you would like an application.  

Enroll in the Parent 
Portal! 

 


